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2012 Memorial

Service

Representatives of Australia, Britain, the Kingdom of the Netherlands, the Naval Order of the US,
the US Marine Corps, and the City of Houston, were among those guests who honored our
Association by participating in the annual Memorial Service o83 March 2012 in Houston. We
thank all of the participants for their outstanding contributions to the annual event.

Australia

Commander

David Wright, RAN

Assistant Naval Attaché

Embassy of Australia, Washington DC

Great Britain

Mr. Andy Pryce
British Deputy Consul General
Houston, Texas

The Netherlands

Mr. Geert Visser

Speakers

Consul of the Kingdom of the Netherlands

Houston, Texas

United States

Captain Carter B. Conlin, USN (Ret.)
Past Commander General
Naval Order of the United States

United States

Major Jason Borovies
United States Marine Corps

City of Houston
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Volunteers
Our Association is also grateful for the many volueers who participated in various ways too
numerable to mention in this newsletter. However, we will highlight a few here who participated
in the memorial service in special ways.

Ms. Nana Booker
Honorary Australian
Consul in Houston:
Assisted in laying wreath

Captain James C. Thomas
Chaplain, US Army:
Invocation, Benediction

Mr. Tom Vandeveer:
Led in reciting the
Pledge of Allegiance

Mr. Matt Rejmaniak:
Led in singing the

National Anthem and
O'T A "1 AOGO ' §

US Naval Sea Cadets:
Assisted with
Wreath -laying

Marine Rifle Detail:
Rifle Salute

US Naval Sea Cadets
Color Guard

Mr. John K. Schwaz
Executive Director
USS Houston CA30
Survivors Association:
Emcee

The Invincible Eagles Band
CMDR James B. Sterling, I,
USN (Ret.), Director

Mr. Tim Joseph:
Photographer

Photoby Tim Joseph

Many thanks to everyone who participated!
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NOW HEAR THIS !

REUNION 2012

From the pen of the President ~ Sue Kreutzer \
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was a weekend to remember in so many ways. It began with recognition long overdue. New member,
Ginger Turner and Dana Charles, VP and Association communicator, put their heads together and were
instrumental in getting a front page article published in theuston Chronicle on Thursday morning.

The article featured the memories of Survivors Howard Brooks and David Flynn-writfeii and
informative, it was a fantagt tribute to the gallantry othe USS Houston G230 and its crewThe
Scholarship Committee @ Thursday afternoon and approved a $3,000 award for ihternal
scholarship in 2013t KdzZNE R @ S@SyAy3 |+ 3ANRdzL) 2F um O2YYIl YR
off to dinner as a group to the very nicewntown Italian establishmenfThe restaurant aff was so
friendly and honored to be allowed to serve our own American heroes. They could see Howard Brooks
needed dessert so they surprised us by sending out dessert for our entire group.

CNARIF&2Qa aSY0oSNI aSSiAy3a 4 westmenmbarSEk&GiRe Diedtor, IGh@ S NI
{OKgI NI LINBaSydiSR a.SO2YAy3 | . 2FNR aSYoSmg G2
edition of the Blue BonnetAnyone who is interested in a deeper participation in the Association is
invited to cortact ary managerA onetime amendment to the Bylaws was passed to allow terms of
Managers to be staggered. It is important that Managers terms beasekpire at different timesd

avoid turnover ofmanagers all at the same timdo Klenk was elected to a ogear term, Jane
Matthews was elected to a twgear term, and Pam Foster was elected to a thyearterm. This is a
one-time only amendment to the Bylaws.

During the November, 2011 Model Unveiling Ceremony in Washington, D.C. several of our survivors
expressed a desire to hold the annual Reunioa iecation other than HoustorSeveral cited the ease

of travel and liked the options for other sightseeing thel G A2y Qa OF LIAGOW 4 2d
Association, of course, has a duty to our survivors to lisieth take seriouy any requests they may

make. John Schwarz wanted the members to know of this impending Board discussion and invited
input.

Since the Board meets monthly by teleconference, the meeting in Houston was very short.

After lunch, the Harri¢ 2 dzy & 06dzaaSa G6KA&]1 SR dza 2FF G2 GKS |
excursion was quite differentAfter a short presentation by Julie Grob on how to search the
collections, we toured the stacks in groups of 10 while the rest of the grouggdiiand enjoyed
refreshments.

CNARIE S@SyAydQa RAYYSNI TSI G§dzNER EaNis thergreat { OK
grandson oL.CDR Richard Hermes Gingras who was losiglthie Battle of Sunda Strait.2 R& Qa LINE
grandparents, Nancy Gingraarkher and Vic Karcher, were in attemia!/ 2 R& Q& S & é I e ol

lfaz @22AyAy3a dza& F2NJ CNARFI& S@SyAay3aQa AYY SN
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Foundation. Capt. Wallace presented survivors Brooks and Flynn with special mementos from the US
Naval Academy and reported on the progress of Midshipmen, Scales and Gilchrist.

Saturday morning dawned sunny and less windy than last year! Beautiful weather for Bur 70
Anniversary Memorial Service! After brunch, Jerry Ranger, leader of the Dive Teaed shspecial
LINSASYGFrGA2yY gA0GK GKS INRAzZLIXF2201F3S 2F KAA HAMWN

The Memorial Service , thanks to Dana Charles, John Schwarz and their supporting Seastralf
dozen, was beautifulSee more info about it elsewhere in this Blue Bonnet badsure to check out
the slide show ahttp://www.usshouston.org/news.htmfor a wonderful overview.

{IGdzNRIFe S@SyAy3aQa RAYYSNI LINPINIY AyOfdzRSR | ws
greeting sent by Admiral Fulton, spouses, widows, one NG, and one volunteer from the 1,000 men
recruited in Houston after the G20 was sunk. What marvelous stories they shared witbfalk!

2013 Reunion Information

Due to requests from some of our surerg, there was some discussion about changing the location of

the Annual Reunion. After much consideration of many factors, it was decided to remain in Houston

for the 2013 Reunion. However, the 2013 Reunion weekend will be shortened. It will begsdayhur

6PM and end Saturday, 6 PM. Costs continue to rise. While attendance has not decreased drastically
over the last two years, due to increasing numbers of new members, the incoming revenue still
R2Say Qi 02@SN) GKS SE LIS yeitBisiyea? severalfmSmberSatmhded Kednion C 2 N
hotel events, but did not register for the Reunion at all. Had all of those attendees been paid
NBEIAAUNryidas GKS ! 3a20A10A2yQa AyO02YS g2dz R KI ¢
Memorial Senge.

The registration fee for 2013 may need to be increased. The Board will be considerimgithasst
planning moves forward?lease know your registration fee covers the cost of printing programs for the
Memorial Service, rental of chairs and tefds the Memorial Service, snacks throughout the week

end for the Hospitality Room, audigsual needs for hotel event speakers and $diaes a portion of

the meals.So, if you choose nab register, please consider the shortfall you are creating for the

1 3a20A1 A2y Qa (AldGed

Correction to the January Blue BonnetVe would like to thanklohn Moorenephew of Charle
(Jimmie) Pryor, for taking time from his work week ttiead the November, 2011 Mod
Unveiling Cegmony in Washington, D.C. Wapologize for omitting his name when reporti
attendees in our January, 2012 Blue Bonnet.
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http://www.usshouston.org/news.html

From the desk of the Executive Director |

On the heels of yet another, glorious reunion weekend where we all experienced such arfubgdthering of
AadzNIDAP2NBkallR2dzaSas 6AR264X bDQA YR FNASYRAZ ¢
OSNIFAyfte& F2NJ2dzNJ 22LL KSNRBRS&a FyR GKS 20KSNJ 4D
quicker than | think w ever thought.

It is often asked, what is our future? First, | hope we never lose sight of what has been handed down to
those that started this whole thing, and the total group of-8ASurvivors/spouses who faithfully have
supported this Associatn for all of the years between 1946 and now. As | have lived this thing my whole |
can say that | have never heard any end date attached to any mention of what we are alt pbmuetuating
the memory of the USS Houston-B®, the ship, her Captaj crew and what they meant to America. The
future has been, is, and will always be what make of it. | clearly recall how delighted my dad was when th
bSEG DSYySNIGAz2ya o6& RRSR (G2 (GKS 1 3a20AF0A2yQ

| experienced a great example of what theufig is and how it gets there on a weekend in early February. A
next, next generation individual was in Washington, DC for a quick-retated layover. | had opportunity to
take this young man down to the €8 ship model at the Navy Yard which he hadyeitseen. As a next
ASYSNI GA2YS>S KSQ&a KFEF Yeé |3S odzi GKS LI aairzys
us. He was understandably, overwhelmed with what he saw. This man is accomplished in his own right &
again, his relation tohte ship is a grandfather as opposed to in my case, a father. The reason this young nj
who and what he is comes from the orientation to all of this given to him in this case, by a next generatio
of parents. | can think of not much better an exampfevhat the future is, can be, and how that happens.

| have no children, so | must be the future from yet another context. That context is to spread the gospel
whenever, wherever the opportunity presents itself. Better, try to make for those opporténitle L O yj
how many times, for example, | have taken folks down to the original ship model, or gone down there on
own and seized the chance to tell whomever, what this ship was all about.

No matter where we end up physically and with whatesrember of folks that includes, we hold the
responsibility to carry on the tradition of attending to our mission which has been given to us. That we ow
heroes whom we admire so greatly no matter what our connection to them is. You can count on me bein
there as long as the good Lord allows for that.

. FO1 G2 dKA&A LI ad Y2y idaKQa NBdzy A 2 ypltindyBdabdintembers Suke
Kreuzer, Dana Charles, Jo Klenk and Pam Foster who all worked tirelessly throughout the weekend
ONODKSAGNFGAYy3 (GKAA &SIFINDa FSaldAPAGASad ¢KSaS RS
once again, such a wonderful tribute to the men. Thanks too, to our friends at the Houston Chronicle whc
wrote up such a wonderful article in@NA RF @ Q& LJ LISNJ LINBOSRAYy3I GKS {
chairs for that service; granted 20 go to the band but | saw what appeared to be at least 40 or so folks st
for the entire service so to say the least, we had one great level afiddtece in honor of the memory of all th
men of the CA30.

John
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Reunion Photos

| SNE FNB I FSg¢ LAOGAINBEE FTNRBY (KS NBdzyAzyd C2NJI |
http://www.usshouston.net/70th%20reunion/Page.htand or a slide show of the memorial servjce
courtesy of Tim Joseph, see this online limkp://timjoseph.com/USSHouston2012
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Sylvia Brooks, Jimmie Pryor, Howard
Brooks, Lee Robinson
(from left to right

Admiral Bob Fulton
(who made an appearance by video!)

Cody Karcher (scholarship winner)
(from left to right)

Trudy and John Schwarz
(Association co-founder and Executive

Director respectively)
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